
 
 

Notice of Public Test of Voting Equipment 
 
 Notice is hereby given that the public accuracy test of the City of St. Louis Park voting 
equipment will be conducted at the City of St. Louis Park Municipal Service Center, 7305 Oxford 
Street, 2nd Floor on: 
 

Monday, July 29, 2024 at 2:30 p.m. 
  

This test is conducted pursuant to Minnesota Statute 206.83 in preparation for the State 
Primary election of August 13, 2024. 

 
Melissa Kennedy, City Clerk 
 
Published in the Sun Sailor: July 25, 2024 
Posted at city hall: June 10, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 


